
 

Patrick Burns 

Pat made a difference, he really mattered to our students and they loved him for it... 
we must never take this for granted, he will always be 

remembered with great affection, forever. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of all the staff at Armfield Academy,  

Mark Kilmurray  

 


